From:

To: City Council

Subject: RV Village concern

Date: Tuesday, October 04, 2022 10:41:16 AM
Hello,

I live fairly close to this RV "village" and am very concerned about what I read yesterday. Is it
true you want to extend this by 2 YEARS? After promising and reiterating many times last
December that it would be for only ONE?

Has anyone seen the garbage, grocery carts and other items accumulating around this area? |
have, and have also seen members of the community picking it up. They shouldn't need to do
that!

My husband and I used to walk through the alley way from Norlee towards 116. We no longer
do this after more than a few times, there were unhoused people there yelling, camping, and
rummaging through the garage. No - they might not have been from across the street, but there
is a definite increase of people and garbage there. Also the area behind the business where the
Ceres garden was. There are encampments there that I have seen. People who live near the
village say they hear yelling and fighting nightly.

Anyway - I hope this is just a rumor about the 2 more years. We know people who are moving
from the area because they no longer feel comfortable here. We could be next.

Thank you for reading.
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